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Confident, Caring, Creative 4th May 2018 

Headteacher’s Message 
Year 3 and 4 have been very busy rehearsing this week for their production of ‘Peace 

Child’ which takes place on Wednesday 9th May. We are all looking forward to seeing 

the finished  performance. 

We wish our year 6 children well as they prepare for their Sats which take place the 

week beginning 14th May. You have all worked incredibly hard over the last few weeks 

and we are all very proud of your efforts.  Use the tests as an opportunity to show off all 

that you have learned. 

Enjoy the sunny bank holiday weekend.                                                       Becky Reed     
 

Online Safety Workshop for Parents 
Many of you have told us that you were concerned about keeping your child safe online. 
We have listened and have booked Childnet a highly respected charity to come and lead 

a workshop for parents/carers on 22nd May. The session will give you practical ideas for 

how to keep your child safe in a fast changing online world. 
 
The workshop will take place at school and the workshop will begin at 

6.30pm. Pizza and tea and coffee will be served from 6pm.To help us 

with catering please contact the office if you can attend. Online safety 

is a concern for us all and it would be lovely to see as many parents 

as possible at this event.  
 

 

Royal Wedding 

To celebrate the Royal Wedding we will be  

having a themed day on Friday 18th May.   

Children can come into school dressed for a wedding (please make sure they 

have appropriate footwear for the playground with them) and they will be taking 

part in Royal Wedding themed activities during the day. Each class will have an            

afternoon tea in their classrooms. If you would like to contribute an item for the 

tea, class teachers will be putting up lists next week. 


